
Don’t Shortchange Working Families and Our Communities!

All Union Strong County Workers
Rally and Speak Out
at the Board of Supervisors

Tuesday, April 10 • 9:00am
Kenneth Hahn Hall of Administration

500 W. Temple St., Los Angeles
Free bus transportation from many County worksites.  

Go to: http://bit.ly/LACoRallyBus
after March 16 for the latest list of locations. 

County’s Salary Offer 
to Public Safety 

Unions
2018...1%
2019...2%
2020...2%

Less than 2% per year  
while cost-of-living is  
going up by 3.5%!?!

Don’t Shortchange  
Working Families! For more information, call

(661) 527-2071.

We Are the Backbone of LA County

For  more information, call 626-243-0340 .or 
email info@capeunion.org


